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Special Events 
This years Special Event that happened 
on March 15th was our year-end gathering.  
Our gracious hosts for this event were 
Roseanne and Mark Sanata.  The 
decorations were out of this world, or 
should I say courts.  The food was 
fantastic – the main course was provided 
by the Club, Rosanne made some 
wonderful meatballs, and Members and 
their spouses brought a dish to share. 
Mike Henderson, who is leaving the Board 
received a nice parting gift as he has been 
with the Board for about seven years. 
There were numerous prizes that people 
won during the festivities.  Some of the 
prizes were donated by the Golf Lakes 
Real Estate office, some by the Club, 
some by Roseanne, and by Sue Shufelt. 
Our thanks for the wonderful gifts. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
GLPC – Board Members & 

Sub-Committees for 2024 / 2025 

 
President …….. Gerry DeJong 

Secretary …….. Mary Lenhart 
Treasurer …….. Glenn Spraetz 

Tournaments & 

League Ladders..  Jackie Barto 

   Janis Hogan  

Communications.. Kevin Hogan  
Website …………. Larry Van Deventer 
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March 14th  
Morning Tournament 

 
 

 

 

March 14th 
Afternoon Tournament   

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Morning Winners  

 

 

1st Place  2nd Place 
Christian Cliché Claudette Schafer 

Lori Mathos  Bugs Caskey 

 
 
Afternoon Winners 

 
2nd Place  1st Place 
Kevin Hogan  Kurt Barto 
Janis Hogan  Glenn Spraetz 
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Thanks 
Thank you to everyone who volunteered 

during the Pickleball season, we could not 

have done it without you. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope that everyone has a great 
summer.  Keep working on the 
pickleball skills.  See everyone in 
the fall or winter. 
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